
September 2025

Reception Trip to Eureka
Dear Parent / Carer

We are delighted to announce that a school trip has been organised to Eureka Children’s Museum in Halifax for our 
Reception class on Tuesday 21 October 2025.  

We will be travelling by school minibus to and from Eureka so ask that all children arrive at school promptly at the 
usual time to enable staff to complete their registers.  We expect to be back in school in the afternoon in time for 
usual collection.

We have asked the kitchen staff to provide those children who have school dinners with a packed lunch for the trip, 
please contact Mrs Pickup, as soon as possible, if you would prefer to provide your own packed lunch for the trip.  

To assist with the cost of the workshop and travel, we are asking for a donation of £12 per child.  This is a voluntary 
donation but without a sufficient contribution, we may not be able to continue with the trip.  The trip can be paid for
via ParentPay.

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school at your earliest convenience.  

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Lambert
Head Teacher

Reception Trip to Eureka

Pupil name: Date:

I give consent for my child to attend the trip to Eureka on Tuesday 21 October and travel on the school minibus and 
will contribute £12 towards the cost of the trip.

Parent / Carer name: Signed:

__________________________________________ ______________________________


